
 

 

14th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher / Governors 
 
 
ADMISSIONS POLICY 2023 ENTRY 
 
 
As required by the Admission Codes, The Coleshill School has published its proposed admissions policy 
for 2023 entry and has initiated a consultation period which will run from 14th December 2021 to 31st 
January 2022. 
 
I should be grateful if you would bring this consultation to the attention of: 
 

a) Your governing body; and 
b) Your parents/carer/prospective parents through your newsletter or noticeboard. 

 
Copies of the policy can also be viewed on the school website at www.thecoleshillschool.org  
 
If anyone wishes to comment on this policy, they should write to Mrs Y Holder, Head’s PA, at the school 
address before the deadline of midday on 31st January 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Ian Smith-Childs 
Headteacher 
 
 
Attached: Admissions Policy 2023 entry – Consultation Document 
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